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Cambridgeshire County Council and Morley Memorial 
School have continued to work together to develop 
proposals for enhancing the school’s accommodation 
to support its academic vision. 

A public consultation was held last year. Feedback 
from this consultation highlighted a number of areas 
of concerns.  During the past year the school and 
Council have reflected on the comments made and 
have undertaken further work to ensure that the 
proposals deliver the school’s aspirations effectively.   

Following this work the Council and School have 
identified a preferred option for redevelopment of 
the site and are please to share these as part of a 
new public consultation. This will be held on 
Monday 29th of June 2015 from 3.00pm-
8.30pm in the school hall. 

We would like to invite you to view the development 
proposals.  Whilst the proposals represent the 
preferred solution, it is recognised that there 
remains the opportunity to make further changes to 
the scheme.  We would welcome your feedback and 
comments on the proposals and design approach to 
ensure that we can deliver as positive a change for 
the school and future generations as possible.   
 
The project team and representatives of the school 
will be available to answer any questions you may 
have about the proposals and the approach taken in 
reaching the preferred option.  If you are unable to 
attend the event you will still be able to view the 
plans. These will be displayed at the school until 
Monday 13th of July 2015, and we would encourage 
you to share your comments on the forms which will 
also be available. 
 
The proposals include:  

- Redevelopment of the school to bring all year 
groups on to the main school site.   
-Refurbishment and remodelling of existing 
accommodation to provide non-classroom learning 
opportunities and improved circulation and access 
around the school.  
- Providing a purpose built space for breakfast and 
after school clubs. 
- Improved external play areas, including the 
existing hard play space which will remain part of 
the school. 
- Redevelopment of the Annex to provide dedicated 
provision for 0-4 year olds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All feedback received will be considered by the 
School and Design Team prior to finalising the 
design approach ahead of a planning application 
submission.  

We look forward to being able to share more detail 
about this exciting opportunity for Morley Memorial 
Primary School. 

We hope that you will be able to participate in the 
consultation, and look forward to hearing your views 
on the design proposals. 
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